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December 20, 2016

Dear Maury Community,

Thank you for your continued patience and support of the Maury modernization project. As you know,
DCPS planned to make a decision by the end of the calendar year about the final direction of the Maury
modernization. However, we will not be making such a decision in December as originally
communicated because we would like to consider more options and meet with the Maury community.
We apologize for the delay.

Given the anticipated growth in student enrollment, DCPS and the Department of General Services hired
an architect to complete a feasibility study, looking at different construction options to create a school
that can serve the Maury community. We would like to review the feasibility study, the challenges of the
small lot, and the options currently being explored by DCPS at a school community meeting on January
12" at 6:00 p.m.

This is an opportunity for DCPS and DGS to hear from you about the planned modernization, and we
hope you will join us. We have a shared goal to make sure we have a building that meets the needs of
the students, staff, and families, and we want to engage with you to develop the best possible
modernized building.

We hope that you and your families have a great holiday season. We look forward to discussing this with
you in the New Year.

Thapk you,

ohn™Davis
Interim Chancellor
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